
 

 

FULLERTON UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE OF CONSIDERATION OF DEDICATION OF EASEMENTS 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Education of the Fullerton School 
District (“District”), at its regular board meeting to be held on March 10, 2020, at 6:00 p.m. in 
the Board Room at the District Office located at 1401 W. Valencia Drive, Fullerton, CA 92833, 
will consider dedicating a temporary construction easement to Brandywine-Homes to access for 
the purposes of temporarily excavating, displacing, stockpiling and surcharging soil and other 
construction activities (“Infrastructure Work”) that are reasonably necessary in order to construct 
and install landscaping, an irrigation system, a walkway and ramp, new privacy walls, fencing 
and drainage improvements (“Park Facilities”).  The District will also consider dedicating an 
easement to Brandywine-Homes for the purposes of use, operation, maintenance, repair, and 
replacement of the Park Facilities.  Said proposed easements will be located on a portion of the 
District’s Beechwood Elementary School property located at 780 Beechwood Avenue, Fullerton, 
CA 92835. 

Questions and/or comments should be directed to Scott Schlabsz, Director of Facilities, 
Maintenance & Operations, at 714-447-7440. 


